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To love, serve and learn as Jesus shows us 

DATES FOR THE DIARY 

 Events Clubs 

Mon 7th  
Celebration Assembly Quidditch 

Gardening 

Tues 8th     

Wed 9th  

 Y6 Booster 

Archery 

Thurs 10th  

 Boys’ football 

Girls’ football 

Lego 

Fri 11th   

WEEKLY ATTENDANCE 
Week ending: 18/02/2022 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Well done  to Reception class who had the 

best attendance  

Year Group Attendance 

Reception 100% 

Year 1 94% 

Year 2 97% 

Year 3 93% 

Year 4 99% 

Year  5 90% 

Year  6 92% 

OUT OF SCHOOL 

ACHIEVEMENTS 

Well done to Thomas M who has 
achieved his 5m swimming award! 

Please be aware that, whilst every effort will be 

made to keep to dates set, at times it may be 

necessary to change a date so please check the 

newsletter which will keep you informed of any  

changes: 

w/b 14th March: Science Week 

Monday 14th March: Parents’ Evening (Reception, 

Year 2, Year 3 and Year 6) 

Tuesday 15th March: Parents’ Evening: (Year 1, 

Year 4 and Year 5) 

Thursday 17th March: School Class Photo’s 

Friday 25th March: Mother’s Day Assembly led by 

Year 4 

Wednesday 6th April: Easter Assembly led by Yr 5 

Wednesday 6th April: School closes for Easter 

Wednesday 20th April: School reopens after 

 

Congratulations to Mr 

and Mrs Daly on the 

birth of their little 

girl, Elena! 



E-mail: stvincents_primary@sch.warrington.gov.uk              Tel: 01925 726544 

NUT FREE ZONE 

A reminder to all parents that 

children should not bring nuts, or 

foods containing nuts into school as 

there are children in our school who 

have a nut allergy.   

CAFOD FAMILY FAST DAY 

Family Fast Day is on Friday 11th March. CAFOD 

envelopes have been sent home -  please give 

whatever you can and return the envelope to 

school.  Thank you for your continued support. 

MANDOLIN AND GUITAR LESSONS 
 

Would your child be interested in learning the mandolin or 

guitar? Michael Sheridan Warburton is a local music 

teacher who offers lessons for a very affordable price from 

his home or around the local area. If this is of interest 

please get in touch with him either by email 

mandomikesw@outlook.com or by ringing 07941676611.  

PARENTS’ EVENING 

You should now have received a link giving you access to 

information about Parents’ Evening and the opportunity to 

book your appointment. Please complete the e-form by 

Thursday 10th March so that staff can allocate 

appointments. 

Monday 14th March: Reception, Year 2, 3 and 6 

Tuesday 15th March: Year 1, 4 and 5 

WORLD BOOK DAY 

On Thursday we had great fun dressing up as our 

favourite book characters, exploring a range of books and 

taking part in lots of book-related activities throughout the 

day. Our movie night was 

a great way to end the day 

too! 

It was wonderful to 

welcome parents, carers 

and other family members 

to join us at the start of the 

day to share “a book and a 

brew” and it was lovely 

that so many people could 

join us.  

Information to support 

reading at home was 

shared with those who 

could attend, and is 

available on our website 

for those who were 

unable. 

If you have not already 

done so, follow the link or 

QR code shared in the 

World Book Day letter 

send home on Monday, or 

shared with the children 

on Teams. This will take 

you to our whole school Padlet where you child can share 

a photograph of themselves reading, or an image of the 

book they are reading, please add an explanation of what 

it is about and why they are enjoying it! 

PARKING ISSUES 

There have been multiple issues with parking this 

week at the start and end of day, and having 

personally witnessed some dangerous driver 

behaviour, and had incidents reported by staff and 

parents, I once again remind you of our 

expectation with regards to dropping off and 

picking up children:  

PARKING BEYOND THE BARRIER IS STRICTLY 

FOR STAFF OR THOSE WITH A BLUE 

DISABLED BADGE ONLY. 

CARS SHOULD BE PARKED AT THE RED 

LION / COOP CAR PARK OR OLIVE TREE 

COMMUNITY CENTRE CAR PARK AND THEN 

CHILDREN SHOULD BE WALKED UP TO 

SCHOOL FROM THERE. 

STREET PARKING SHOULD BE AVOIDED 

WHEREVER POSSIBLE AND WHERE 

ABSOLUTELY UNAVOIDABLE, IT SHOULD BE 

DONE RESPONSIBLY, FOLLOWING ROAD 

MARKINGS AND NOT CAUSING AN 

OBSTRUCTION TO PEDESTRIANS, OTHER 

DRIVERS AND NEIGHBOURS. 

Our only priority at this time should be to make 

sure that children are safe arriving at or leaving 

school. Please make sure that you leave for 

school in enough time to park safely and walk into 

school rather than putting children at risk. 

Thank you in anticipation of your cooperation and 

consideration of the safety of others. 

PARISH NEWS 

The St Joseph’s Parish newsletter is available via 

our school website or by following the link below: 

Parish information and newsletter 

https://www.stvincentsprimary.org/website/st_josephs_parish/384642

